
From: paul webley  
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2015 7:07 PM
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Halal certification

To whom it may concern,
 I am not against halal certification but I am concerned about the way it's being done
 secretively. By not labelling products as such the people of Australia are being denied
 the freedom of choice which is our democratic right.

Sent from my HTC

Third party certification of food
Submission 10

mailto:/O=AUSGOVPARL/OU=PARLIAMENT1/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DERMODYK
mailto:/O=AUSGOVPARL/OU=PARLIAMENT1/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ECONOMICS
mailto:Sarah.Batts@aph.gov.au

